

Dear Landowner,

On behalf of the NC Bird Atlas and its supporting partners, I would like to sincerely thank you for allowing me on your property to observe birds as part of this landmark project. I have enclosed a checklist of the bird species that I observed while surveying your property.

It is only through the combined efforts of volunteers, partners, and landowners like yourself that we can meet the critical objectives of this statewide conservation project. Your participation was essential to ensure this project receives the most comprehensive coverage of North Carolina and that the richness and diversity of our state's birdlife and their habitats are maintained into the future.

Please contact me if you have any questions about my visit to your property or the NC Bird Atlas Project. If you are interested in learning more about the NC Bird Atlas, you can see periodic updates on our website (ncbirdatlas.org).

Thank you again for your suppor	t with the NC Bird Atlas.		
With sincere thanks and apprecia	ation,		
Atlas Volunteer	Phone Number	Email	











